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The topic will continue Mathematics. We will continue looking at number recognition 0-20 and 
teaching the children to select the correct numerals to represent the number of objects they have 
chosen, also the properties of 2d shapes. 
 
 Our word has more letters added they are, It, I, A, In, And, To, Was, Of, The. These words will be 
in the booklet we sent home in your book bag. 
 
The letter of the week is ‘V’. Can you create a college with your child for us to share in class. 
 
A teacher from Mayfield who teaches in year R will visit our class to read a story to the children 
at carpet time this week. We have our school photographer coming into school on Friday the 
14th of July to take the children’s Graduation photographs. If your child is not in on that Friday, 
bring them into school from 10am to have theirs taken. 
 
The sports day will be held on Saturday 12th of July weather permitting on the sports field from 
10am till 12 o’clock. Refreshments will be available; this is only for our children who are leaving us 
to go into reception year. 
 
I am asking for donations towards our tombola, this can be a shower gel, bubble bath, face mask, 
packet of sweets something little thank you in advance. 
 
Dates for Diary     
Monday 16th June –20th June wear Red to support National Diabetes week.  
Friday 11th July Graduation Day, the event will start at 9.30 am if we have nice weather, it will be 
held in our garden, if raining it will be Mayfield Main Hall.  
Sports day will be held on a Saturday date to follow.  
Teddy Bear Picnic Fundraising event 18th July 10am till 3pm last day of term.  
Inset day 21st & 22nd July school closed.  
 
  
Mrs. Edwards, head of pre-school and nursery 
Best wishes 
Little Sunbeams 
 
Phone : 02392693432 ext. 3 or Mobile : 07807483755  
 
 
  


